
RALLY!RALLY!
RCES PTO

WELCOME! OUR NEWSLETTER FEATURES FALL CARNIVAL NEWS, HIGHLIGHTS FROM OUR RECENT
MEETINGS, UPCOMING EVENTS AND IDEAS ON HOW TO GET INVOLVED AT RCES.

November 2022

Fall Carnival News

We exceeded our goal of $645 and 
instead raised $1,111.52! 

Well done students and parents!!! 
Congratulations to Mrs. Warren's

5k class for raising the most money
and winning a class pizza party! 

A big THANK YOU to all 
of those students, parents, 
faculty and staff who came 

out to make our 
PTO Fall Carnival a 

HUGE success! 



Fun was had
by all and we look 
forward to an even

greater event next time!



OUR NEXT GENERAL PTO MEETING WILL BE
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 15TH 6PM 

@ THE RCES MEDIA CENTER 






***ALL VOLUNTEERS MUST
FILL OUT A DISTRICT

VOLUNTEER FORM***



PLEASE EMAIL US 
FOR A COPY



 INFO@RCESPTO.COM




WE NEED YOU!

Play with kids during recess... 
cooler weather is here!

Pick a number from our "Adopt a Teacher"
Tree...give a surprise treat to a special teacher

around Christmas time!
Sign up to help out at our next 

Teacher Appreciation event. Stay for 15 minutes after drop-off... 
practice math facts with students!

Become a reading buddy...for your child's class or an individual student.
Your child's teacher will be happy to pair you up. 

Join kids during lunch time
 in the cafeteria... 

engage in conversations!
Help in the library and organize books....

so we can get new ones in!

Our second and third PTO
meetings of this school year were
spent in large part preparing for

the Fall Carnival, as well as
enjoying guest speaker, Anne
Boykin discuss the new SEL

curriculum, Dr. Evans providing
an update on school activities
and progress, and planning for
PTO improvements to school

playground equipment. The RCES
PTO is using a new digital

platform for volunteer sign ups.







 Please join us at our next
meeting for more exciting news
and updates on your RCES PTO!

01/13/23 
Teacher Appreciation (Q2)

*****
02/16/23 

Sweetheart Dance
*****

03/21/23 
Teacher Appreciation (Q3)

*****
05/01-05/05/23 

Teacher Appreciation Week
*****

05/30/23 
Pizza Party for Highest Class

Attendance





MAIN STREET GARDEN AND GIFTS, BAMBERG
PIGGLY WIGGLY, BAMBERG

BAMBERG LEGAL, LLC
THE SUNSHINE FOUNDATION, LLC

AUGUSTA FIBERGLASS COATING, INC
MR. BOB HURST

MR. DANIEL HURST
MRS. RUNELLE WEEKS

MR. AND MRS. AARON AND ALLIE NESS
MR. AND MRS. RICHARD AND CHRIS NESS
MR. AND MRS. RICK AND BARB PINSON

Please contact us to become a member or with any questions.
We would love to hear from you!    

info@rcespto.com



Staff, please reach out to Mary:  mtempleton@bambergschools.org

Thank y
ou

to our s
ponsors

!


